
	
  

 
 

PT SINGLETERRA, Tbk. 
(“Perseroan”) 

 
NOTIFICATION OF CHANGE OF SECURITIES ADMINISTRATION BUREAU  

  
 
We hereby would like to notify regarding the Change of Securities Administration Bureau of the Company that 
effective from 6 February 2017 all of the management of administration of the Company’s shares conducted by 
PT Sinartama Gunita Securities Administration Bureau is transferred to: 
 

PT. Raya Saham Registra 
Gedung Plaza Sentral 2nd Floor 

Jl. Jend. Sudirman Kav 47-48, Jakarta 12930 
Telp. (021) 2525666 Fax. (021) 2525028 

 
Thus we convey this notification.  
 

Jakarta, 6 February 2017 
PT SINGLETERRA, TBK 

 
 

 




